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Thank You! 
 
The Women’s Club of New Seabury is so grateful to all participants in our Online Auction and 
their generous donation to our beneficiaries. We hope they had a fun time! The past several 
months have been busy with a variety of events with more to come! 
 

Looking Back 
In August, we welcomed new members at a New Members Tea, which was held at the 
Popponesset Inn and included a fascinating presentation by Tamsen George, author of 
“Allegiance, The Life and Times of William Eustis”.   

                  
 

               
 
In September, as were unable to hold our traditional “We Care” Giving Fair, we  
decided to recreate the Fair into separate segments.  The Grand Raffle drawing was held at the 
Club at New Seabury on September 14.  Ways and Means Chair, Deb Vaughn, presided and 
President, Ann Everett, drew the winning tickets.  First Prize - $1000: Roz Hill (who donated her 
winnings back to the WCNS); Second Prize - $500: Clair Looney (daughter of member Kathleen 
Looney); Third Prize - $250: Jackie Shahood. Congratulations to all! 
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Our October luncheon at the Club of New Seabury featured a performance 
by Richard Archer, aka “The Amazing Richard”, who mesmerized the group with his incredible 
talent in performing magic.  He is truly amazing!  From time to time, he engaged members of 
the audience to “assist” him.  See photos below. 
 

           
 

 
 
Also at the luncheon, Kristen Boyd offered attendees the opportunity to engage in a game of 
chance, Joker’s Wild, which was part of a segment of our Giving Fair.  At the end, 50% of the 
monies collected go to the winner and 50% to the WCNS.  Julie Mayo was the lucky winner and 
donated her winnings back to the WCNS. 
 
NOVEMBER IS A SPECIAL MONTH 
November finds us with another segment of the Giving Fair being 
presented - The Silent Auction.  However, this was offered as an 
online auction from November 1 - November 15.  The monies raised 
through this online auction support our beneficiaries.  In this 
economy, there is increased need in our community.    
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November 17—Laurie Flitt is hosting an evening with The 
Pampered Chef at her home in New Seabury.    It’s a Holiday 
Shopping Fundraiser with Sips & Apps!    Again, an opportunity to 
add to the support of our beneficiaries.  Please see flyer for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Looking Ahead 

December 13--there is a luncheon scheduled at 
the Club at New Seabury with a presentation by 
Frank King who specializes in “The Golden Age of 
Crooners and Records”.  The title of his 
presentation in December is “HOME FOR THE 
HOLIDAYS” and will feature holiday songs that all 
have a connection to the Boston/New England 
area.  Mr. King holds a Master’s degree in 
Broadcasting from Boston University and a BA 
from Princeton.  A lifelong devotee of recorded 
music, he formerly hosted recorded music 
programs on WBUR radio.  His lectures draw from 
the music and art from his personal collection of 
over 2400 record albums. 

Join us for this special Holiday event!  Please make 
your reservation by December 6th.  Due to the 
slowness of the mail these days, please make and 
confirm your reservation by calling Kitty Gold at 
508.477.5106. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes for a very Happy Holiday Season. We look forward to seeing you at future WCNS 
gatherings! 

 
 
Ann Everett 
President 
 


